
 

 

 

The Christian family of St Paul’s… moving forward together.      
 

Friday 19th October 2018 
School news 
Parent Pay is now up and running for Bright Young Things and school dinners. We are hoping that 
after half term all other items can then be paid through your Parent Pay account.  
 
School dinners are £2.30 a day or £11.50 for the week so please calculate your child’s weekly total 
and pay this is in advance by Monday morning at the latest. You are welcome to pay for dinners in 
advance for the month or the half term if you prefer.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, Parent Pay provide cards which can then be used to 
make payments via any PayPoint stores. These can be purchased from us at a cost of £2. Again, if 
you have any questions, please contact us.  
 
Apologies for the delay but as predicted, we have had a few teething issues. We really do 

appreciate your patience and understanding.   

 

School Photos 
Individual school photos will take place on Thursday 7th November. If you would like any family 
photos, these can be taken from 8am in our school library.  
 
PTA Disco  
Thank you to all the members of the PTA for organising another fantastic disco. The children all 
had a brilliant time.  
 
St Paul’s Writing Challenge  
Every month we are inviting children to take part in our writing challenge. Please visit our school 
website where a monthly image will be uploaded to inspire your child’s writing. Entries should be 
handed to your child’s class teacher and the winners will be announced at the end of the month. 
Good luck and happy writing!  



 

 

 

 

PTA News   

A huge thank you to all those who helped in any way to make last night’s disco such a wonderful 
fun event. It was lovely to see the children having fun, especially our new little ones. We will let 
you know as soon as possible how much we have raised.  

Today was the last day to order Christmas cards and return the artwork to school. The children 
really enjoyed creating their designs, so thank you to everyone who placed orders. Can you all 
please double check any spellings on your orders to avoid any mistakes on the finished cards.  

It is nearly that time of year when we would like to ask you all to donate any unwanted clothes to 
our 'Recycle 4 School' scheme; this is replacing the Bag2School that we have previously done. This 
is a great way to raise more funds for the school and to clear out your wardrobes in the process. 
Please look out for the bags being sent home after the half term.  

Enjoy the break!  

Many Thanks  

Kath McArragher 

Church News  
School will be sending details next week regarding our annual Shoebox Appeal. In the meantime, if 
you have any spare shoeboxes please leave them at the school office. Thank you.  
 
You are all warmly invited two very special Afternoon Tea celebrations at St Paul’s Church.  
2nd November- to mark the end of World War 1  
7th December- a Christmas Celebration  
 
Please visit the church Facebook page for more details. All money raised will go to the 
International Trust Aid to support the transportation of the shoe boxes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
Building Learning Power Award 
This year we have decided to include a BLP Superhero of the week from each class for someone 
who has demonstrated a particular BLP learning capacity.  Please ask your children about how they 
have worked with others and to support others this week and look out for our masked and caped 
BLP Superheroes around school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Reflective Friday 
 

  

 
Amazing Acorns -                
Super Sycamores –                   
Outstanding Alders  –                
Enchanted Elms -   
Marvellous Maples -  
Dazzling Elders –                  
Wonderful Willows –                  
Mighty Oaks - 

Learner of the Week 
Joseph & Elijah 
Stanley 
Isabel 
Grace 
Harry 
Harry 
Jack Gr 
Emma 

BLP Award 
Levi & Dean 
Oliver K 
Emily 
Tilly 
Lewis 
Iris 
Jack T 
Sienna 

Attendance 
97% 
99.2% 
97.5% 
97% 
99.2% 
97.4% 
97.2% 
99% 

 
Winning House Team 

 
Cribden 

              
Monday 29th October- Return to school  
Wednesday 7th November –School Photos (Family photos from 8am)  
Thursday 15th November- I SING POP Concert – more details will be sent out soon  

Monday 26th & Tuesday 27th November- Parents Evening 
Wednesday 28th November- Christingle Service in Church Infants 9:30am Juniors 10:30am 
Wednesday 12th December- Infant Nativity 

Wednesday 12th December- Junior Carol Service at St Paul’s Church @ 9:30am 


